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12/13/2024

Dear Mount Olive Township School Community,

The Mount Olive Police Department is in the process of collecting
responses for their 2024 Community Survey, which is designed to
gather valuable input from residents regarding safety and community
engagement.

Your feedback to their survey is essential in helping our police
department better serve and meet the needs of our community. Please
take a few moments to complete the survey and share your thoughts.
You can access the survey using this link.

We encourage all community members to participate and share this
opportunity with others. Your voice matters and contributes to making
our community a better place for everyone.

Thank you for taking the time to provide your input.

Yours in partnership,
Dr. Bangia

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbxZiY2XuC99s5aZMgx2jKcu22fQx29CrtLSaLU-sO8XW20w/viewform?usp=sf_link

